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January 26, 1984

Mr. Samuwel W. Speck
Associate Director
State and Local Programs and

Support !
Federa) E-ergzncy Management Agency
Washington, 20472 ‘

Dear Mr. Speck:

This is in response tc your letter of January 25, 1984, inquiring as to whether
FEMA should continue, modify or terminate its review of the LILCO off-site emer-
?ency plan for the Shoreham facility. In that FEMA's review will be an essential
ngredient in the Licensing Board's ultimate determination on the adequacy and
implementability of LILCO's propesed emergency pian, I would request that FEMA
continue 1ts review of the plan. In addition, because cf the schedule previously
set by the Licensing Board in the ongoing Shoreham proceeding, I would appreciate
every effort you could make to fnsure that FEMA'S review of the LILCO plan 1s
compieted by the previously agreed-upon date of Fedbruary 1, 1984,

Thank you for your assistance in this matter.

Sincerely,

. Dircks
Executive Directar for Operaticns
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